Conservation Commission
~ 7A Spofford Rd.
Boxford, MA 01921

RE: Tree removal request

February 17, 2018
To Ross Povenmire:

I request a determination of negligible impact for six trees
located in the back of my residence at 23 Valley Road. I have
attached photos of the six concerning trees that I feel are hazardous
to the welfare of my family. For example, the trees are
approximately 80’ to 90 tall and all our bedrooms are in the
proximity of these particular trees. I feel because of their
deteriorating condition there are detrimental to the welfare of my
family and we do not feel safe especially during wind and rain
storms as well as snowstorms. I appreciate your consideration in
this matter.

Ann Mingolla

23 Valley Road
Boxford, MA 01921
978-352-2656

























